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For many years, through a management agreement, Delta Dental of New York has 
been affiliated with the Delta Dental of California insurance holding company system. 
This notice is to inform you that Delta Dental of New York has now formally joined 
that system. This change affects only Delta Dental of New York corporate 
governance, and does not change your rights or obligations under Delta Dental 
of New York participating dentist agreements.  
 
Any request for service or other correspondence regarding your participating dentist 
agreement should continue to be sent to:  
 
DELTA DENTAL OF NEW YORK, INC.  
ONE DELTA DRIVE  
MECHANICSBURG, PA 17055  
 
Continue to mail paper claims to:  
DELTA DENTAL OF NEW YORK, INC.  
PO BOX 2105  
MECHANICSBURG, PA 17055-2105  
 
There is no change to our telephone number (800-932-0783) or website 
(deltadentalins.com).  

 


